

Thursday, 09 May 2019

Ref: JP/HW

Dear Parent/Carers

This year's open evening has been arranged for Thursday 23rd May 2019 from 4.30pm to 7.30pm. On arrival you will be given your child's Report and during the course of the evening you will have the opportunity to discuss your child's progress with the teaching and support staff concerned.

To ensure that all parents will have an equal opportunity to speak to staff, interviews will be limited to 15 minutes. Representatives of the care staff will also be present on the evening.

We realise that it is difficult for some parents to attend because of the distance, timing, or personal commitments. If you are unable to attend we will ensure that you receive the report, together with any other literature applicable to your child.

Please complete the attached reply slip and return it to the school as soon as possible. In order to ensure that the evening runs smoothly we would appreciate it if you could also give an indication of the time at which you would expect to arrive at school.

Yours sincerely

Dr J Patterson Principal

Yew Tree Lane, West Derby, Liverpool, L12 9HN www.stvin.com
Tel: 0151 228 9968 Fax: 0151 230 5070 office@stvin.com @StVincentL12
St Vincent's School is part of the Catholic Blind Institute Registered Charity No. 1102657
Company Limited by Guarantee Registered in England No. 5010874







Signed:		
Please print pupil's name		
We would hope to arrive at St Vincent's	at approximately	

I / We will / Will not be attending the Open evening on Thursday 23rd May 2019 from